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N e w s l e t t e r 
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Phone: 01 4507613              email: office.ajns@gmail.com 

School Reports and Parent Teacher Meetings 

Junior and Senior Infants have just completed their Literacy and Numeracy tests, First and Second classes 
had theirs assessments in the first term.  Teachers have prepared progress reports for each pupil.  These   
reports will be distributed on Thursday of this week. If you, or someone on your behalf, can collect your 
child’s report at the line in the yard, please do. Otherwise, we will post the report to your home address.   

Please let us know if your preference is to have the report posted.   

Also please note that, for all classes other than Second Class, this is the only time of year that we provide 
formal reports.  

If a separate report is necessary for each parent/guardian, please let us know. It is not difficult to arrange 
this if you give us a little notice. 

Enclosed with the report, there should be an invitation to attend a Parent – Teacher Meeting at which you 
can discuss the report, and your child’s general progress, with the staff who work with him/her.  

Most of these meetings will be scheduled for an afternoon between  

Monday, February 20th and Wednesday, February 22nd  

but be on the lookout for a note with exact details of your appointment.  If by Friday 10th, you haven’t     
received an appointment time you should check with your child’s teacher. If the day/time suggested doesn’t 
suit you, please let the class teacher know as soon as you can and we will try to make another arrangement, 
but, please, try not to miss the meeting.  Again, where parents do not wish to attend together, separate    
arrangements can be made if requested.  

                                                                              Dates For Your Diary                                                               

Mid Term Break –School closed on  Thursday 23rd and Friday  24th of February.  

First Confession - Wednesday, March 8th at 7 p.m.  in the school hall. ( second class  only) 

St. Patrick’s Day - School closed  on Friday 17th and Monday 20th March. 

Easter Holidays -  school closes on Friday, April 7th  at 12 p.m. and reopens on Monday, April 24th  at 8.50 

Enrolment for Junior Infants, Sept 2017, and for other classes, is under way. If you have relatives or    neigh-
bours who plan to enrol their child in the school, please remind them that we need an application form as a 
first step. Forms are  available in the office or by email at ƻŶŎŜΦŀƧƴǎϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳΦ 



 

 

Photographer 

The photographer will visit the Junior School on Monday and Tuesday next ( February 13th & 14th ).     

He will take individual photos of the children in room 17 and those in Junior Infants (unless parents  request other-

wise) .  He will take group photos of all classes and then he will photograph any other individual pupils who               

request it.  If you let us know, we can arrange to collect sisters or brothers to be photographed as a family. 

Children should wear their school uniform on those days whether PE is scheduled or not. Junior Infants wear their 

tracksuits as usual, please. 

Proofs will be sent home shortly after the photos are taken and parents can then choose whether to buy copies, the 

size they want etc. There is no obligation on anyone to buy the photos. 

 

Easter Show  - All of the First classes will be taking part in a concert before Easter.  At the moment, we are                    

planning to have  the performances on Wednesday, April 5th . Full details will follow  after the  Mid-Term Break. 

Parents’ Association Draw - envelopes were sent out recently. Copies are available from the office if you need one. 

We are grateful for all the fundraising they do and  for the assistance they give to the school. Their next meeting 

takes place in the school on February 13th at 7 p.m  and they would be delighted to welcome new                   

members 

Trócaire Boxes - The collection boxes for Trócaire’s Lenten Campaign will be distributed  in the next  few weeks. They 
will be collected before the Easter  holidays. Whatever support you can give will be appreciated. 

Finally, a big thank you to all the parents who have their children in their line every morning and who use the correct 
doors to enter and exit the school. Your co-operation is greatly appreciated.  


